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3rd OcE.ober 2002

This matter is being dealE with by Charles Thuaire on O2O 7974
5467 .

Dear Sir/Madam,

Acknowledging Receipt of a Rewieed Application

We have received your revised planning application daEed 23rd
september 2002, for the propert.y lisEed beIow.

Address: 14 NEI{ EtiID SQIIARE LONDON NW3 1LN

The Proposed Work:
Mangard roof extension.
(P1ane su.bmitted) .

We checked and registered lhe application ot 24/09/2002. The
application number is set outs aE Ehe Eop of E.his letE.er.

We make every effort tso reach a decision aB Eoon as poesible and
have seE ourEeLveE the t.argeE Ehis year of deciding aE least 658
of all the applicat.ions we receive within I weeks. You should
therefore receive a decision on your application by LgEh Novehber
2002. However, we are IegaIIy required to coneult on your
applicaEion, and we may aleo need Eo clarify or discuse certain
aspects of it before we are able to make a recornmendation on your
proposal . Your application may tsherefore take longer than the
Etat.utory I ereek period to deal with.

If you want to check tshe progress of your applicat.ion please
contact Ehe officer named above on Ehe Eelephone number given at
Ehe Eop of the letter. If the officer is unavailable you should be
able Eo leave a me€,E age on the Voicemail gervice or Eo speak to
anoEher officer within the team.

Application No : PWXoI-02151/R3
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Dlr€cto,
Peter Blshop
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Most appficaE.ions are decided by officers under powers delegaE,ed
to them by the Council's Developmen! Control Sub CornmitEee. Some
applications, such as major schemeg being recommended for
approval, or applications which are of significant local interesE,
will always be decided by EhaE commiEtee.

We expect, t.hat this application will be decided by
Control, Sub-Comrnit.tee

lhe Development

If you do not. recej.ve a decision by the above daE.e, you have thQ
right of appeal to lhe Planning fnspecEorate aftser that date.
Appeal forms are only awailable from the planning Inspectorate at
TollgaEe House, Hoult.on Street, Bristol BS2 9DJ. Their telephone
number is 0117 987 8000.

If you need advice on wheather to appeal, the Planning
InspectoraE.e produce a leaflet. 'rA Guide t.o Planning Appeals"
awailable from E,heir office. AlEernatsively, the leaflet produced
by the Royal Town Planning Institute ttshould I Appeal', is
awailable from tshe One Stop Reception aE the Town Ha1I, or you
seek independenE advice from Planning Aid for London which is
chariE.able body staffed by volunteers. Their telephone number
0207 613 4435.

Direct.or of EnvironmenE DeparE,ment Rewackl
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